
 
NEWS RELEASE 

North Olympic Library System 

2210 South Peabody Street 

Port Angeles, WA  98362 

 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

 
Date:  January 4, 2017 

Contact: Mary Coté, Sequim Branch Library 

  360.683.1161; mcote@nols.org 

Re:  Book discussion of “Tracks” at the Sequim Branch Library  

 

 

“Tracks” by Robyn Davidson will be discussed at 3pm on Saturday, January 14, at the Sequim 

Branch of the North Olympic Library System (NOLS). All are welcome to join! 

 

This stirring memoir tells the remarkable story of Robyn Davidson, a young woman who leaves 

her life in the city to make a solo trek across almost 2,000 miles of sprawling Australian desert. 

Accompanied by only her dog and four unpredictable camels, she sets off on a life-changing 

journey of self-discovery. Along the way, she meets National Geographic photographer Rick 

Smolan, who begins to chronicle her voyage. Author Cheryl Strayed calls it “an unforgettably 

powerful book.” 

  

Copies of “Tracks” are available at the Sequim Branch Library in various formats, including 

regular print and downloadable e-book. They can be requested online by visiting the library 

catalog at www.nols.org.   

 

The Sequim Branch Library is located at 630 North Sequim Avenue. For more information 

about this and other programs for readers and book lovers, contact the Sequim Branch Library 

at 360.683.1161 or send an email to Sequim@nols.org. This program is generously supported 

by the Friends of Sequim Library.  
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